
Clinton Historic Preservation Commission Meeting 
March 20, 2019 

 

 

Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Roger Mellick at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Attending:  Carol Beder, Carol Crawford-Jones, Sharon Dysart, Marcia Hansen, Council 

Representative Lisa Intrabartola, Roger Mellick, Richard Miller, Ross Traphagen, and guest 

Brian Glynn 

 

Mark Zhutinal Filming  Mark was present to film a portion of our meeting and discussion of the 

Music Hall to be included in a documentary he is preparing on the history of the Clinton Music 

Hall.  We are seeking memorabilia such as ticket stubs, seats, and the famous curtain to complete 

the collection.  Brian suggested that we use the Clinton Facebook site to put out a request to the 

community.   Elizabeth Cole, Curator of Collections, Red Mill Museum Village, gave our 

Commission duplicate photographs from the Allie McGaheran Music Hall collection. 

 

Spring Walking Tour   The walking Tour will be held on Saturday, April 6, from 11 a.m. – 12:30 

p.m.  The Red Mill Museum will be used for parking.  The tour is already booked and will start 

at the Red Mill and go up Center Street until the cemetery.  Janice will conduct the tour with Lisa 

and Ross assisting. 

 

Fall House Tour   Sharon is working with Kay Maguire to conduct a House Tour of Center Street 

homes; parking will be at the Presbyterian Church.  Date to be determined. 

 

Ordnance   Discussion of the importance of our proposed Certificate of Appropriateness as 

presented in our Guidelines to be included in the Master Plan.  We would like copy of the 

Guidelines to be a part of any building permits issued. 

 

Minutes Approval:   Richard Miller made a motion to accept the minutes of the February 

meeting.  Motion was seconded by Carol Beder. 

   

New Business:  There was no new business. 

 

Next Regular Meeting:  Wednesday, April 17, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Adjournment:   Meeting was adjourned at 7:58 p.m. 

 

 


